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The U.S. Departments of Health and Human Services (DHHS) and Transportation (DOT) have published 

documents to expand federal requirements for urine drug testing programs. 

 

HHS monitors drug abuse trends and investigates information on new drugs from sources such as federal 

regulators, researchers, the drug-testing industry, and both public and private sector employers. Four added 

semi-synthetic drugs are among the recommendations and were based on a review of scientific information 

and on input from the Drug Testing Advisory Board (DTAB). 

 

The new guidelines, effective October 1, 2017 are as follows: 

 Federal executive branch agencies will be required to test for additional DEA Schedule II drugs (i.e., 

Oxycodone, Oxymorphone, Hydrocodone, and Hydromorphone). 

 Methylenedioxyethylamphetamine (MDEA) will be removed from the standard testing panel. 

 The PH cutoff will be raised from three to four for identifying specimens as adulterated. 

Beginning October 1, 2017, PacTox’s Federal Workplace Drug Testing clients will receive drug test results 

reflecting the above HHS changes.  Chain of Custody (COC) forms will be distributed to collection sites as 

soon as they are made available by HHS.  Collection sites will still be able to use old COCs past the October 

1, 2017 start date until supplies are exhausted or until such a time that HHS no longer allows the use of the 

old CCF. 

 

Attached please find the letter from SAMHSA’s Division of Workplace Programs (DWP) regarding the 

effective date of the revised Mandatory Guidelines for Federal Workplace Drug Testing Programs using 

Urine (UrMG).  

 

Please contact Pacific Toxicology Laboratories for any questions regarding these testing changes. 
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